

The principal's office is looking for a bulletin reader. If you are a senior and interested please see Christina in the Principals office. You must have good attendance and passing grades.

If you have a summer work permit, please remember that they will expire on August 20th. If you want to continue working throughout the school year, stop by the Counseling Office during break, lunch or after school for a new application.

Seniors! Decorate your parking spot today from 2:00 to 3:00pm in the student parking lot.

Tryouts for Freshman Girls Volleyball are August 11th- 14th in the gym from 3:30 to 5:30

## **Sports today:**

No sports today.

Library hours are 7:30 to 4:00.

**Have a Great Day Oroville High School!**